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October 24, 2024 

The Honorable Senator Terry Rice  
The Honorable Representative Jeff Wardlaw 
Arkansas Legislative Council  
Arkansas General Assembly 
One Capital Mall 
Little Rock, AR 72201 

Dear Sen. Rice and Rep. Wardlaw: 

I am writing regarding the appropriation for AT5 – Extra Help – Cash.  This appropriation was used 
to pay extra help employees for Prosecutors.  I am requesting that this Extra Help – Cash 
appropriation be discontinued.  This was a restricted reserve release of $1,000,000. Those funds 
have been expended and this appropriation is no longer needed. 

We appreciate your consideration of this request.  Should you have any questions or need any 
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Bob McMahan with the Prosecutor 
Coordinator's Of�ice.  

Sincerely, 

Dennis Milligan 
Auditor of State 
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